
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Paul Osburn, Assistant Director – Public Works 

  Patten Smith, Fleet Manager – Public Works 

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   May 17, 2023 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – FY2023 CIP Replacement Fleet Service Truck   

 

The Fleet department budgeted to replace one (1) 2004 Ford F-550 Fleet Service Truck (Vehicle 

# 8848).  The current service truck needs repairs totaling over $8,000.00.  We originally 

requested quote from Wade Ford which was approved by Mayor & Council on March 6, 2023.  

Wade Ford has not yet ordered the vehicle and delivery schedule is unknown.  A vehicle with 

more options is available from Fayetteville Ford at a cost $1,770.11 less.   

 

Vendor Description Total 

Fayetteville Ford 

275 Glynn St N 

Fayetteville, GA 30214 

2023 Ford F-250 Chassis with Knapheide 8 ft. 

service body  
$74,166.89  

 

TOTAL COST:  $74,166.89  

 

It is the recommendation of Fleet Maintenance and Purchasing to purchase this vehicle from 

Fayetteville Ford in the amount of $74,166.89.  Please prepare any necessary paperwork to 

present to Mayor and Council for approval.   




